
TOWN OF EMMET 
BOARD MEETING NOTICE  

    April 5, 2024, 8:30 AM 
 
 
The Emmet Town Board will meet on Friday, April 5th, 2024 at 8:30 am at the 
Emmet Town Hall.  Board members will then leave to complete a review which 
was started on 3/8/24, of road surfaces.  
 
 
This notice was posted pursuant to the Wisconsin Open Meeting Law at Emmet Town 
Hall and on the Town’s Website – https://emmettownship.com. The Chairman reserves 
the right to change the order of business to accommodate those in attendance.   
 


